Bradworthy CP School
Tuesday 14th July 2009

Governor’s Sub Committee Minutes –

Present:

BR, JF, MF, MC, MBJ, JA, JJ, MB.

Apologies:

RS, RD, AC, JP.

The minutes of the previous meetings were adopted as a true record.

Communications – None.

Premises –

· Progress is being made towards obtaining the grant aid needed to allow the boiler scheme to progress. It now seems unlikely that the new boiler will be up and running before next winter.

· The maintenance breakdown and rolling programme is still incomplete.

· The development of the outside area was discussed in the light of the survey on the playgroup building which is only likely to have a three year life from this point. Discussion to be passed to Full Govenors.
Curriculum – 
· Our very positive Ofsted Report was discussed at length. The areas for action will form part of future school development.
· Our increasing school roll and the effect on Class sizes in September was discussed without conclusion.
· There are problems with the software on which our new system of reports relies. This means end of year reports will not be available until September.

· Our Safeguarding Children / Child Protection Policy was reviewed and agreed. It is noted that BD is our Deputy Child Protection Officer.

· Our Bullying Policy was reviewed and agreed.

· Our Freedom of Information Policy was reviewed and agreed.

· School Development plans were reviewed and agreed.
Personnel / Finance –

· Staffing level and allocation were reviewed (Salaries were reviewed)
· Arrangements for the interview of an additional member of our kitchen staff were discussed and agreed.

· Current School Roll.
· A Budget Monitor was provided and discussed.

· School Finance Policy was reviewed and agreed.

· It was agreed that additional Staff Budget Responsibilities would temporarily be suspended in the light of possible alterations to roles in school and possible staffing changes. This will be reviewed after the performance management cycle is complete in the Autumn Term.

· An up-to-date list of school key holders was provided and agreed.

· Our Lettings Policy was reviewed and agreed.
